LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL 

16th February 2012
Item 8(A) – Integrated Planning: Corporate Plan 2012/13
With regard to the issue of the Affordable Homes, it is proposed that the Priority Action be amended from “providing affordable new rented and intermediate housing to address housing priorities across Harrow” to read:

“139 affordable housing units delivered.  This reflects an appropriate affordable housing proportion as set out in the Core Strategy for Housing target and the current delivery pipeline reported by Housing”.

